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A 
s I contemplate the final two 
months of my tenure as Comman-
dant of the Tar Heel Detachment, 

I look back on the many enjoyable events 
that we have shared.  I am truly proud to 
be associated with such a great group of 
men and women.  Your resolve to serve 
your fellow Marines and your community 
has been beyond reproach.  A great exam-
ple was demonstrated in January when the 
call was put out that GySgt Jason Clark 
needed your help.  The outpouring of car-
ing with not only your thoughts and pray-
ers and well wishes but to those of you 
that provided monetary assistance to his 
family brought to our great area because 
of this tragic occurrence was overwhelm-
ing to his family.  As was said to me by 
family members the true meaning of 
ñMarines helping Marinesò was never 
truly understood until now.  This is just 
one example of how over the years you 
have provided for the needs of your fel-
low Marines and neighbors.  Another ex-
ample will take place this Saturday when 
some of you will provide your help to a 
Marine veteran who sacrificed his legs for 
the sake of his country by gathering to 
remove the abundance of leaves left in his 
yard by Mother Nature. 
We had another great turnout at our 
monthly meeting on Wednesday, where 
the highlight of the evening was the elec-
tion of our new slate of officers to carry 
out the task of leading our Detachment 
over the next year.  Congratulations to 
James Cox our new Commandant, Bruce 
Goeden our Sr. Vice Commandant, Ran-
dal Rempfer our Jr. Vice Commandant 
and James White our Judge Advocate.  
Along with the appointed staff they will 
be installed at the installation banquet 
scheduled for March 12th beginning at 
1600 and held at Devils Ridge Golf Club, 
Holly Springs.  So I hope you plan to be 
there to show them the support that this 
Detachment has become known for. 
Another highlight of the meeting was the 
presentation by Jeffrey Smith for the state 
organization NC4VETS.  This can be an-
other avenue that can be reached out to 
for help in many ways for Marines and 
other veterans.   He can be reached at 
844NC4VETS. 

Over the next several months this Detach-
ment will be very busy with upcoming 
fundraisers, planning for Memorial Day 
activities and the hosting of both the NC 
Dept. Convention and the Mid-East Con-
vention.  It will take everyone to make 
these activities a success.  So donôt wait to 
be asked, contact your new Commandant 
James Cox and ask him what you can do to 
help. 
Our Young Marines program continues to 
grow and prosper under the leadership of 
Doug Smith and his staff.  Their planned 
calendar of events is outstanding.  When 
you get the chance, tell them how much 
you appreciate their efforts.  Also, visit 
them on some Monday evening and observe 
for yourself the efforts put out to develop 
their leadership commitment and disci-
pline .  They meet each Monday evening at 
Hope Church on Buck Jones Road, just af-
ter crossing over interstate 40 bridge. 
Through the efforts of David Gardener, Ea-
gle Scout ceremonies are off to a great start 
for the year.  We have several scheduled for 
the next couple months and I am sure more 
will come.  If you have not attended one of 
these ceremonies then you are encouraged 
to check your emails and plan to be at the 
next one. 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish 
all the wives and significant others of our 
Marines a very Happy Valentines Day.  
You are very important to us and without 
your support we would not be able to ac-
complish what we do in our daily life.  We 
sincerely appreciate every one of you. 
May 2017 will be another outstanding year 
for each of you and as always the Tar Heel 
Detachment would not be this great organi-
zation without you.  The next time you 
meet another Marine invite him or her to 
one of our meetings.  In fact, offer to pick 
them up and bring them with you.  Contin-
ue to keep all that are suffering with sick-
ness or distress in your thoughts and pray-
ers.  So until we meet again may your day 
be filled with good health and happiness. 
Semper Fi 
John Dilday   



 

 

Phone 919 772-6234 
www.foresthillsflorist.com 

 

  Forest Hills Florist 
Forest Hills Shopping Center 

1325 Fifth Avenue 
Garner, North Carolina 27529 

 
 
 
 
 

Tim and Gena Hamm, Owners                      Sandy Benson, Manager 
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CUSTOM EMBROIDERY BY 
GAYLE 

 

Gayle Dilday    919-285-2276 
812 White Meadows Dr.  919-602-2068 
Fuquay Varina. NC 27526    gayleo.1@juno.com 

 

John Dilday 
Authorized Representative 
Blue Cross Blue Shield of NC 

 
YOUR HEALTHCARE SPECIALIST 

 
919-602-4483 

healthinsurancepro@juno.com  

Tar Heel Detachment # 733  
 

Membership Capsule  
 

 30 LIFE members 
34 Paid Members 
14 Total Past Due 
 78 Total  Members 

 

1 February 2017  

 

Viet Nam 

 
  Rev. Mitzi Manning 

 
  Women Marine Association 
 
 
 

  Chair, Plans and Policy Committee 

 
  1129 Checkerberry Drive 
  Morrisville, NC 27560 
 

 
  (919) 336-3182 
  (703) 887-0683 
  policy@womenmarines.org 

 

 

God Bless 
All Our 

 
Marines 
and  

 
Their 
Families 



 

 

 

Upcoming MCL Eventsé 
 

Det Meeting    Feb 1 
Eagle Scout COH    Feb 5 
Valentineôs Day    Feb 14 
Pistol Shoot     Feb 15 
Eagle Scout COH    Feb19 
 
Future Events  
Det Meeting    Mar 1 
Mid Winter MidEast Mtg  Mar 4-6 
DoNC Qtrly Mtg (Ashville)  Mar 10-11 
Det Installation of Officers  Mar 12 
Pistol Shoot     Mar 15 

 

Detachment Meeting February 1, 2017 
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The Tar Heel Detachment held their elections at the February meeting.  At the Febru-

ary Detachment meeting  The new officers are:   

 

 

 

 

James Cox   Bruce Goeden    Randal Remfer      James White  

Commandant Sr Vice Commandant   Jr Vice Commandant  Judge Advocate.   

Installation of Officers will be held at Devilôs Ridge Golf Club in Holly Springs on 

Sunday, March 12, 2017.  More Information will be sent out by email.   

 
 
A  

PESSIMIST  
sees the  

DIFFICULTY 
in every  

OPPORTUNITY 
 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
An  

OPTIMIST 
sees the  

OPPORTUNITY  
in every  

DIFFICULTY 

 
 



 

 

Chaplainôs Corner 

Jason Hall 

W 
ell Marines, Sailors and Friends, when ò You All ñ  Read 
this! February will already be here! 

I want to start off by thanking everyone who voted for me.  
My job has finally settled down. 

I will try with all of your help to get back to my 2012 League com-
mitment. 

The year is moving forward in what feels to me like a very Rapid 
rate. 

The weird part is it is only February 

We as a Detachment need to move ahead in so many ways! 

Fund Raising : 

          (You know hand out roses, then talk , talk some more and take 
in money) 

Set Your Calendars and,  Be Ready to be There and HELP!!!! 

          A. June 2nd and 3rd for MCL State Convention 

          B. June 22nd and 23rd for  MCL Mideast Division Convention 

Recruitment :  (Bring in  2 or 3 New members a month) , ñ Mini-
mum!!!ò  

More Great get together' s like the ones we had at John and 
Gayleôs house. 

Car Pool to the different MCL Events around North Carolina 

Beside :  Look Our Fund Raisers have already started , Thanks to 
Earl. 

I am not saying we need larger endeavors, but larger participation by 
all of you! 

I am hoping each and everyone of you will help us this year in all 
areas mentioned above. 

We are as big as you make us!  How Proud of our Detachment are 
you?  Are You All willing to meet other Marines and FMF Corpsman 
and invite them to join our Ranks? 

WHAT IS YOUR WHY ? Why did you join the MCL?  What do you 
like about it? 

What would you change?  Email me with your suggestions and ideas. 

Life is too short and our time together needs to be fun and enjoyable 
with many more   

New faces who we can share with them what we have as a Detach-
ment. 

I see John Dilday being just as active and now he will have time to sit 
back and have fun looking at all the great things we accomplished 
during his time as Commandant.    

Let us all keep Nan, Walterôs wife Carol and Charles Mintonôs family 
in our prayers. 

The Tar Heel Detachment I feel are the Few, The Proud, The Ma-
rines!!!! 

Bruce Goeden SR Vice  

Email : ymsdibg@yahoo.com       

Semper Fi Ya All  

F 
ebruary has long been a time to show your love and 
affection with the celebration of St. Valentineôs Day. 
Love is known as one of the most powerful emotions 

that we as humans have. It has been called the most precious 
of the gifts that our creator has given us. It has the power to 
move mountains, destroy nations, and heal wounds that nev-
er thought possible. How much do you know about the 
types of love that we feel as humans?   
 

Agape is the unconditional love that we should all strive to 
have for everyone around us. Our Creator has this love for 
us. To be accepting of who people are and to see beyond 
their faults. This love does not come with conditions or re-
quirements. It is a pure, accepting, and forgiving love. A 
love that is chosen and given freely. Agape is a Greek word 
for love that is used as a verb. It is love in action, a love that 
is demonstrated.  
 

Phileo refers to a warm, affectionate, or friendly platonic 
love. This is the form of love that we all have for our close 
friends. We reserve this type of love for those who are close 
to us who we care about. This is a love that is also chosen 
but must be kindled to keep. Phileo is a Greek word for love 
used as noun. It is used to name the feelings of friendship 
we have towards someone.  
 

Storge is the love that we feel towards our family. It is an 
unconditional love that compels us to forgive those around 
us. This love is a committed love that pushes us to make 
sacrifices for the people we love. The undying love we have 
for our siblings or that of a parent to their child. This love is 
very similar to Agape.  
 

Eros is the romantic emotional love that feel towards some-
one. This is the love that gives us the ñhigh on lifeò or 
ñbutterfliesò feeling. This form of love is capable of also 
becoming any of the other types of love. This is the kind of 
love that starts out in a relationship when you first meet 
someone. And for your own sake, the love that you need to 
remember to celebrate on Valentineôs Day regardless of 
where you are in your relationship.  
 

When we were created, we were given an unconditional 
love (Agape), we were brought together with friends to 
stand beside us in life (Phileo), a family to be there for us as 
support and guidance (Storge), and the ability to find some-
one who completed us and made us happy (Eros).  Let us 
join in prayer to give thanks for these blessings in our lives: 
 

ñSupreme Commandant, we give thanks for the blessings 
we have received. Your love is never ending, never waver-
ing, never waning. Lord your love is an example of what we 
should all strive for in our own hearts. We give thanks to 
you for the friends and family that you have put in our lives 
to love us and guide us. We thank you for the ability to love 
and to be loved. We ask that you watch over those we love 
and keep them safe. We pray these things in you Loving 
Name. Amen.ò 
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Sr. Vice Commandantôs  
Message 

Bruce Goeden 

Semper      Fidelis 

mailto:ymsdibg@yahoo.com
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Services Offered 
 

Personal/Business Tax Preparation & Planning 
 

IRS Representation 
 

QuickBooks Setup and Training 
 

Payroll Services 
 

Entity Selection and Restructuring 
 

Financial and Retirement Planning 
 

Life Insurance 
 

Senior Services 
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  James A. Cox III 
President/Owner 
4926 Windy Hill Drive, Suite A,  
Raleigh, NC 27609 
 
 
Office  (919) 604-7363 
Fax      (919) 516-0651 

& Financial Services 
Helping Families & Businesses Realize Their Dreams 

 

#ÏØ !ÃÃÏÕÎÔÉÎÇ 



 

 

Eagle Scouts Good Citizenship Award  

Business Sponsors  
Our Business Sponsors 

The following list of business's and individuals are "Supporters" and Sponsors of the Tar Heel Detachment 733 of the 
Marine Corps League.  In sponsoring us they are supporting: 
 

We invite You to become a sponsor by downloading the Sponsor Form on our website (www.tarheelmcl.org) 
 and mailing your tax deductible contribution to the Tar Heel Detachment. 
 

Thank you to the following sponsors of  Marines, Youth and the community: 
 

Salvioôs Pizza ïCary  Restaurant    919-467-4600 salvio-pizza@gmail.com   
Rally Point Sport Grillï Cary Restaurant    919-678-1088 www.rallypointsportgrill.com  
Atlantic Tire & Service  Auto Tire & Service   919-319-1614 ablackman@atlantictireonline.com 
Barbeque Lodge Raleigh  Restaurant    919-872-4755 barbequelodgeraleigh.com 
Arvinôs Lawn Mower Repair Lawn Mower Repair   919-779-7404 5850 Fayetteville Rd., Raleigh, NC 
Dennyôs of Raleigh & Garner Management Group   919-303-3300 www.densuccess.com 
Annaôs Pizzeria   Restaurant  919-267-6237  919-285-2497 Apex and Fuquay-Varina, NC 
Cleveland Draft House  Restaurant    919-550-3723 tomkane@clevelanddrafthouse.com  
Dannyôs Bar-B-Que  Restaurant    919-468-3995 dthompson36@nc.rr.com  
Gowerôs Brake & Alignment Ral Auto Maintenance & Repair  919-834-5909 craigpounds@earthlink.net 
Murray's Tire & Auto Service Tire Sales/Repair/Maintenance Svc 919-821-0573 gary@murraystirebargains.com 
Messenger Marketing, Raleigh Business Marketing   919-414-3088 Russ.Oliver@Realtor  

The League is a not for profit organization within the provisions of IRS Code 501 (c) (4), with a special group exemption letter which allows for contributions 
to the Marine Corps League to be tax deductible by the donor.   

Wounded Warriors NROTC JNROTC  Eagle Scouts  Toys for Tots        Hope For Warriors      
Young Marines Youth Program    USO - Raleigh      Community Activities    Marines Helping Marines Locally 
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Commandant Dilday, 
Marine and Eagle Scout 
Coordinator David Gar-
dener, new Eagle 
Scouts Blake Berning, 
Cir Arnette, Stephen 
Kenney, John Wright 
and Willliam McOwen 
and Marine Toby Rob-
erts pose at the Scoutsô 
Court of Honor in Cary 

on January 22, 2017.  Commandant Dilday presented the Eagle 
Scouts the Marine Corps Leagueôs Good Citizenship Award for 
achieving the Boy Scouts highest Award.   

https://plus.google.com/photos/104960628533023757430/album/6379765798202423617/6379766028744534338


 

 

 

Fitting Sendoff for PDD George Barrows 
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O 
ur friend and brother Marine, PDD George Barrows, past Chief Devil Dog 
of the Military Order of the Devil Dogs, took his post guarding the streets 
of heaven on January 13th and was laid to rest with full military honors on 

January 18th.  George was the consummate Marine and Devil Dog and will be 
missed by all who knew him and were influenced by him.   
Newspaper Tribute: 
The Jacksonville Daily News did a full page spread with photos on Sunday, 22 Jan-
uary 2017.  Honors for a former N.C. Marine Corps League Commandant and Jack-
sonville Mayorôs Veterans Liaison were seen in downtown Jacksonville this week. 
Retired Staff Sgt. George M. Barrows Sr. died Jan. 13 at his home and was buried 
Wednesday with full military honors. The procession included members of the Ma-
rine Corps League, motorcyclists and other mourners. His casket was drawn by a 
horse past Jacksonville City Hall and the Freedom Fountain to the Coastal Carolina 
State Veterans Cemetery, where he was laid to rest. Photos courtesy of the City of 
Jacksonville  


